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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 3, 1982 

Dear John and Ken: 

We, of the Presidential Staff Office, 
wish to thank you for your thoughtfulness 
in sending us the two bags of oranges. 
They were the best oranges we have had. 

I'm from California - so I know how 
good the citrus is out here, but you 
simply dazzled the others who are from 
the East Coast. 

Again, thanks for being so kind to us. 

John and Ken Doty 
Ellwood Ranch, Inc. 
Rt. 1, Box 285 

Sincerely, 

Goleta, California 93117 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

/ 

September 7, 1982 

Dear Bryce: 

Thank you sincerely for all the special 
treatment you gave the Deavers during 
our stay at the Lake. 

It was a time none of us will forget soon, 
and the memories can continue to keep our 
batteries charged when the hectic pace of 
Washington begins all too soon. 

I'm enclosing a small token of our appreciation 
in the hope that by wearing it you may attract 
more Mackinaw Trout. 

Again, our sincere thank you. 

Mr. Bryce Rhodes 

warm regards, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Law Office Hawkins, Rhodes and Sharp 
Security National Bank Bldg. 
1 East Liberty 
Reno, Nevada 89509 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 7, 1982 

Dear Mr. Dreyfus: 

I can't tell you what our ten days at "the cabin" 
did for me, Carolyn and the children. It was the 
first chance in a long time for us to get together 
as a family and have a brief time to smell the 
flowers. 

I can tell you it was also a time for the Deavers 
that they will never forget. Bryce and Joan gave us 
a guided tour of your new house under construction 
one Sunday and then we had a picnic on the beach. 
What a special spot you're going to have. 

I'm sending on to Jeremiah a pair of American flags 
that have flown over the capitol in Washington to 
replace those on the flag poles at the Lake. 

Again, thank you sincerely for your thoughtfulness. 

Mr. Jack J. Dreyfus, Jr. 
767 5th Avenue 
New York, N.Y. 10022 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 



JACK J. DREYFUS 

767 FIFTH AVENUE 

NEW YORK, N.Y. 10022 

September 13, 1982 

Mr. Michael K. Deaver 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 

Dear Mr. Deaver: 

Thank you for your letter and for 
the lovely present of the American flags. 

Please give my warm regards to 
Mrs. Deaver and yourself. 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASJllNGTON 

September 7, 1982 

Dear Jeremiah and Linda: 

Thank you sincerely for all your kindness 
to the Deavers. 

We had a very special time that we needed, 
and I can't think of anyplace that would 
have been better. 

I'm enclosing a couple of small tokens of 
our appreciation, but they certainly can't 
repay our gratitude to you for everything. 

Again, many thanks. 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. and Mrs. Jeremiah Nelson 
P.O. Box 8981 
Incline Village, Nevada 89450 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 7, 1982 

Dear Mr. Calhoun: 

Thank you for your letter of July 15, 1982, 
regarding the SBA/GAO matter. I am sure 
you know by now that the Small Business 
Administration has worked out a solution 
which permits a less precipitous graduation 
from the B(a) program. I want you to know 
that your comments were noted and I 
appreciate your interest in sharing your 
views. 

Dr. John Calhoun 

Sincerely, 

~ 
MICHAEL K. DEAVER 

Deputy Chief of Staff 

2816 Hewitt Avenue 
Wheaton, Maryland 20906 



NOTE FOR 

FROM: 

SUBJ: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 1, 1982 

MIKE DEAVE~ 0-
MEL BRADLE¥U 

Letter for John Calhoun 

I think it's a good idea for you to sign this 
one. 

Attachment 



-· 
. 
'• 

~'l. :J.ohn Catf20un 

2816 df c.witt c/11.Tc.nUC. 

<Wh.c.aton, c:::M,a'lyfand 20906 

HAND DELIVERED 

July 15, 1982 

The Honorable Michael K. Deaver 
Deputy Chief of Staff and 

Assistant to the President 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 20500 

Dear Mr. Deaver: 

Having served as Special Assistant to President Ford for Minority Affairs, 
I am acutely aware of the potential for misunderstanding of change in 
policy and its impact on the minority community. 

I am of the opinion that a recent action by the Small Business Administra­
tion may adversely and unfairly impact upon the Reagan Admi ni st rat ion. 
SBA' s action means that 7 ,000 employees of 20 minority-owned firms who 
do work for the Federal Government, will be put in the street because of 
an abrupt policy change. 

In capsule, GAO recommended that SBA remove minority-owned firms from the 
8{a) Program if they exceed SBA's size standard for a small company. 

These 20 companies had already received their graduation notices from 
SBA during periods ranging from 18 months to three years. They were 
prepared to accept this termination, and probably could survive if the 
promised time for graduation is restored by immediate SBA administrative 
act ion. 

It will not cost the Federal Government a single dime to immediately pro­
mulgate a regulation from the SBA and permit these companies to graduate 
as scheduled. I have nothing to gain in this matter since I have no 
government contracts; however, as a loyal supporter of the President 
and lifelong Republican I know the Party will suffer. 

Your immediate action is requested. 

s~:t"3JL 
John Calhoun, Ph.D. 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

M1c11AEJ, K. DEAVER 

-- --- -- --------=---:-:--___ - -_-=.---- ---=-=-~ __ ·-_ -----------·-----:~-:-_:_c::::_-__ _;_=: 

Sir Nicholas Henderson 
The School House 
Combe 
NR Newbury 
Berkshire, England 

o~~ e 9' 3/el _,;]_,/ 
93/.;),,-~~ 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASH I NG TON 

Dear President Ford: 

Would it be possible, if you're in an 
'autographing mood', to sign each of 
the extra pictures for us: Mike's 
right and left hands. Thanks. 

Shirley Moore 
Pat Bye 

SHIRLEY AND PAT 



FROM 
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON, O.C. 

President Gerald Ford 
PO Box 431 
Rancho Mirage, CA 92270 

ATTN:. R. Evans 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

Dear Tony: 

Many thanks for the photographs; we had never intended that 
our Ambassador to Brazil should be involved in such affairs! 

We know you have been making extensive efforts to shore up a 
deteriorating situation with regard to US-Brazil relations. I 
believe we have finally answered President Figueiredo's July 
letter to President Reagan. Believe me, we are aware of the 
problem and will be working, principally through Bill Clark, 
to try to improve our performance. 

The President, as you know, is anxious that we have good 
relations with Brazil and that the close personal relationship 
that he established with President Figueiredo be maintained and 
hopefully improved upon. 

Thanks for the invitation. I am glad that you and Judy are 
enjoying yourselves in Brasilia; you are representing us 
superbly. Best wishes to you both. 

Sincerely, 

~ 
Michael K. Deaver 
Assistant to the President 
and Deputy Chief of Staff 

The Honorable Langhorne A. Motley 
American Ambassador 
Brasilia 



MEMORANDUM 

ACTION 

MEMORANDUM FOR 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 8, 1982 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER / 

CHARLES P. TYSON()("l 

Draft Response to Ambassador Motley's 
Letter 

In answer to you note, which is attached, a draft 
reply is attached at Tab A for your signature in 
answer to Ambassador Motley's letter to you of August 10. 

Ambassador Motley's letter was reviewed by Al Sapia-Bosch 
on the National Security Council, and the draft response 
was prepared by him. 



EMBASSY OF THE 

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 
Brasilia, Brazil 

The Honorable Michael K. Deaver 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Assistant to the President 
The White House 
Washington, D. c. 

Dear Mike: 

August 10, 1982 

Attached is the picture your secretary asked the Brazilian 
Embassy in Washington to get signed. Somehow it ended up 
with me and I was happy to carry it over and get President 
Figueiredo to sign it. In the meantime, I lost your secre­
tary's note, so I am sending it back directly to you. 

Figueiredo's trip to Washington was the apogee of our relations 
with Brazil; the post-Falklands attitude is sobering, but the 
economic challenges they face in an election year is really 
what is causing the problem. Unlike Mexico and others who are 
(or were) on an oil "high", Brazil's economy--larger than 
Mexico's, Argentina's, and Venezuela's combined--is a broad­
based one. They are suffering from the world recession. As 
normally happens in situations like this, people tend to blame 
the high U.S. interest rates and our "protectionist" policy, 
i.e. sugar, steel, etc. I have been taking to the stump quite 
a bit with the facts and figures, and while it slows the wave 
down, relations are deteriorating. I know that Shultz et al 
are up to their necks in CBI, Lebanon, etc. but my tap dance 
here is waning and we are going to have to give Brazil some 
sustained cabinet-level attention and stroking soon or we will 
risk further serious erosion in our relations. 

DECLASSIFIED/~ 
NLS f'o1 -to7 tt t9f'J!/ 

BY Hrf NARA. DATE J;/t;./f?f. 



. . 
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Thank God for President and Mrs. Reagan's having charmed the 
socks off the Figueiredos, and his letters and video tapes 
are certainly most welcome, because that's about all we have 
going for us right now. Other than that, Judy and I are 
having a great time. 

Let's plan a trip down here soon, and Judy joins me in 
sending our best wishes to you and Carolyn. 

Sincerely, 

£· Lang/or~. 
Amba~~ador 

Motley 

2. 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 10, 1982 

Dear Ginny: 

Somehow your kind letter to me of June 20 seems to have 
gone astray and only returned to my desk yesterday. 
Carolyn and I were most touched that you should take the 
time and trouble to write us, and we look forward to 
seeing you when you are next in Washington. 

I gather that Mrs. Reagan's office has already compiled 
concerning your request that she attend a preview at the 
Winter Garden in New York of "Cats", in aid of the Royal 
College of Music. Unfortunately, her schedule is so busy 
the next two months that she cannot come to New York at 
that time. I am sure she joins me in sending you and the 
Royal College of Music best wishes for a successful benefit. 

Please do not hesitate to call us when you are next in 
Washington and thank you again for your wonderful hospital­
ity at Windsor Castle this June. It was one of the most 
memorable moments of my life. 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Miss Virginia Airlie 
Royal College of Music 

Centenary Appeal 
Prince Consort Road 
South Kensington 
London SE7 2BS 
England 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 13, 1982 

Dear Kate: 

Mr. Deaver received a copy of the book, 
Working Smarter for which he sincerely 
thanks you. 

He is looking forward to the time he will 
be able to read it. Again, he appreciates 
your thoughtfulness. 

Kate Barber 

Sincerely, 

SHIRLEY MOORE 
Staff Assistant to 
Michael K. Deaver 

Assistant Director 
Special Sales 
The Viking Press 
625 Madison Avenue 
New York, N.Y. 10022 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 13, 1982 

Dear Mr. Bellucci: 

I am returning Introduction to Scientology 
Ethics which you recently sent to Mr. Deaver. 
Mr. Deaver will not have time in the near 
future to read this book, and perhaps you 
will be able to pass it on to someone else. 

Mr. Deaver appreciates your kindness and 
thoughtfulness. 

Sincerely, 

_, 

(, -

~~~ \_--C--'---l_~_. 
SHIRLEY MOORJt/ 
Staff Assistant to 
Michael K. Deaver 

Mr. Louie F. Bellucci 
518 Eleventh Street, S.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20003 



-
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 13, 1982 

Dear Mr. Bellucci: 

I am returning Introduction to Scientology 
Ethics which you recently sent to Mr. Deaver. 
Mr. Deaver will not have time in the near 
future to read this book, and perhaps you 
will be able to pass it on to someone else. 

Mr. Deaver appreciates your kindness and 
thoughtfulness. 

Mr. Louie F. Bellucci 

Sincerely, 

SHIRLEY MOORE 
Staff Assistant to 
Michael K. Deaver 

518 Eleventh Street, S.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20003 
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Mo\LCOUo!. WALLOP, W'ID., CHAI-AN 

_JeWSu,. HEl'\.ltt, Al.Ao, YICS c:HAl-o\H 

Jl:SSIE MEI.MS, N.C. DAVID ""'"°"• AlftC. 
MACK M .. TTINQl.T, U. THOMAS I',~. Miao 

C:. 8111AXTON V~NC. .111 .. ST"" Dt-.:TDll 

-I S. l'AllKlll, CHIO' Q.llllC 

Mr. Wuie F. Bellucci 
518 Eleventh Street, S.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20003 

Dear Mr. Bellucci: 

SE~ECT C:OMMITTEE ON ETHICS 

113 CARROLL ARMS 
P'll'lST AND C: ST1'UTS N.E. 

T~ZM-Ult 

WASHINGTON. D.C. 10510 

July 20, 1982 

I wanted to thank you for sending ne a ccpy of L. 
Ron Hubbard's book on Ethics, which I found to be 
fascinating. As you can appreciate, the subject of 
ethics poses many difficult problems to which there are 
many different answers. 

Again, many thanks for your kindness in sending ne 
this rrost interesting book. 

Sincerely yours, 



STROM TKURMCND, S. C., CMAlllMAN 
CH.ARL~ MC:C:. MATHIAS, JL, MD. JOSEPH R. 81Cl:N. J11., DU.. 
PAUL LAXALT. M'l:V. l:OWARO Mo KENNEDY, MMS, 
CRRIN CJ. MATCM. UTAH RC8CRT C. aYRD, W. VA. 
ltCl!llERT DOLE. KAN•. HCWARO M. MIET%EN8AUM, CHIC 
ALAN K. SIM"90N, WYO, Dl:NNl8 DllCDNCINI, ARIZ. 
JOHN IUST. N. C. P'ATRIC:K J. L&AHY. VT. 
CHARLES E. CRASSLrl', IOWA MAX BAUCUS. MONT, 
.JltREMIAH DENTON, Al.A. HOWEU. HUUN, ALA. 
ilLIEN SP'IECTIER, PA. 

IDIOllY 8NUDDI, eMl&P eeUNla. 
OU&JITlN cmGMllD.IJI, JL 1 flfAIP DIA&G'IClll 

M:r. Louie F. Bellucci 
518 Eleventh Street, S. E. 
Washington, D.c.. 20003 

Dear Mr. Bellucci: 

COMMITTEE ON THE .JUOICJARY 

WASHINGTON, D.C:. 20~10 

July 28, 1982 

Finally, I have found the time to read the ethics 
book you sent me. All the things you said about the 
book were true. I found it interesting and feel that 
I gained new insights and understanding. 

Again, thank you for this consideration. 

With very kindest regards, I am 

Sincerely yours, 

HH/bac 

-'/'/ . /// ~/ /'/~ ypw!fJ tfqt~i 
Howell Hef J:i.ii 

v 



JIM WRIGHT 
TEXAS 

MAJORITY L£AD£R 

Congress of tbt ltnittb &tatr• 
•ou•e of lbpn•entatibe• 

Mr. Louie F. Bellucci 
518 Eleventh St., S.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20003 

Dear Louie: 

c9ffite of tb t -ajoritp lltabn 
•albington. a.c. 20515 

August 27, 1982 

Thank you for sending me a copy of Introduction to Scientology 
Ethics. You were certainly thoughtful to share your views with me. As 
you pointed out in your letter, the chapter on "Rewards and Penalties" 
is most interesting. 

You were most kind to take the time to comment as you did, and 
I deeply appreciate your supportive comments about my work in Congress. 
I only hope I can merit your continued confidence. 

Very best wishes. • 



BARRY GOLDWATER 
ARIZONA 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 111110 

August 11, 1982 

Mr. Louie F. Bellucci 
518 Eleventh Street, S. E. 
Washington, D. C. 20003 

Dear Mr. Bellucci: 

COMMITTU91 

INTELLIGENCE, CHAl­

AltMEO SEltYICD 
TACTICAL. WARP-ARC, CHNltMAN 

hE~MIEDHESS 

STRATEGIC AND THEATRE NUC1.EAR FOllCEI 

COMMERCE, SCIENCE, AND TRANSPORTATION 

COMMUNICATIONS. CHAJ•MAN 

AVIATION 

9CJEHCE, TllCHNOLDCIY, AND IPACI 

INDIAN ArP'AIRS 

1bank you for the book you sent me recently on 
the subject of Ethics. You can be sure that 
I am always interested in material dealing in 
a subject of such broad and diverse viewpoints, 
and I can appreciate the things Mr. Hubbard 
points out. 

Again, thanks for the letter and the book. 



ORRIN G. HATCH 
UTAH 

125 RussEu. SENATE OFFICE Bu1LD1Na 
TELEl'HONlto (202) 224-5251 

HATCH HOT LINE l-800-fl62-4300 
(UTAH TOU. P'llEE) WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510 

Mr. Louis F. Bellucci 
518 Eleventh Street, S.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20003 

Dear Mr. Bellucci: 

August 18, 1982 

COMMITTEE81 

JUDICIARY 

LABOR AND HUMAN 
RESOURCES 

SMALL BUSINESS 

BUDGET 

OFFICE OF TECHNOLOGY 
ASSESSMENT 

Your kindness in sending the book "Scientology Ethics" 

is sincerely appreciated. The thoughts contained therein 

are interesting as well as thought-provoking. Thank you 

again for your thoughtfulness. 

Orrin G. Hatch 
United States Senator 

OGH:tt 



. t:'!l.N R":>STENKOWSKI 
Int DISTlllCT. ILl.IOICJIS 

cleongrtss of t~e ~niteb ~tatt' 
_,ou'e of l\epre,entatftJt• 

Easf)fngton, J).C. 20515 

Mr. Louie F. Bellucci 
518 Eleventh Street, S.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20003 

Dear Mr. Bellucci: 

August 19, 1982 

Thank you so much for your gift of L. Ron Hubbard's, 
Introduction to Scientology Ethics. 

While work on the tax bill has kept me from reading 
it cover-to-cover; ·1 do look forward to a more thorough 
reading. As you and my colleagues in the Senate suggest, 
I'm sure I'll find it quite interesting. 

Again, many thanks for the book and your good wishes. 
With best regards, I am 

Sincerely, 

CDMMl'Trt:lllh 
CHAIRMAN 

COMMITTEE ON 
WAYS AND MEANS 

CHAIRMAN 

.IOINT COMMITTEE ON 
TAXATION 

/Fr?. /~( (.'1-
/J-a n~'Orie n l~l I~ · 
Member of Congress 

DR: j r 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 13. 1982 

Dear Mr. Denlinger: 

Mr. Deaver has asked me to thank you for 
sending D & B Reports so that he could read 
the article South Bronx Success Story. 

Mr. Deaver has read the article and has 
passed it on to Mr. Jay Moorhead, who heads 
up our Private Sector Initiative program. 

Thanks again for your thoughtfulness. 

Mr. Stephen Denlinger 
President 

Sincerely, 

SHIRLEY MOORE 
Staff Assistant to 
Michael K. Deaver 

Latin American Manufacturers Association 
311 Massachusetts Avenue, N.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20002 



STEPHEN DENLINGER 

PRESIDENT 

LATIN AMERICAN MANUFACTURERS ASSOCIATION 
311 MASSACHUSETTS AVENUE, N.E. 
WASIDNGTON, D.C. 20002 
202/G46-3803 

President 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 13, 1982 

Dear Dick: 

Thank you so much for the wonderful 
candy. You didn't even have to suggest 
I share it with my co-workers. When I 
took the lid off the can, the aroma of 
almonds made keeping it to myself impossible. 

Thanks again for your thoughtfulness. 

Mr. Dick Bruce 

Sincerely, 

SHIRLEY MOORE 
Staff Assistant to 
Michael K. Deaver 

Property Owners Protective 
Association, Inc. 

2110 Mangin Way 
San Jose, CA 95122 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 13, 1982 

Dear Mr. Whitson: 

Mr. Deaver has asked me to thank you 
for sending the Demonstration record 
Merle Haggard and George Jones: A Taste 
of Yesterday's Wine. 

He appreciates your thoughtfulness and 
since he is a fan of Merle Haggard, is 
most anxious to hear it. 

Mr. Tex Whitson 
Shade Tree Music 
P.O. Box 500 

Sincerely, 

SHIRLEY MOORE 
Staff Assistant to 
Michael K. Deaver 

Bella Vista, CA 96008 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 13, 1982 

Gentlemen: 

Mr. Deaver has asked me to thank you 
for the book you recently sent, South 
Africa 1982 - Official Yearbook of the 
Republic of South Africa. 

He appreciated your thoughtfulness, and 
looks forward to the time when he will 
be able to read it. 

Sincerely, 

SHIRLEY MOORE 
Staff Assistant to 
Michael K. Deaver 

Minister of Information 
South African Embassy 
3051 Massachusetts Ave, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20008 


